
From: Beth Boehm <beth.boehm@louisville.edu> 
Date: Tuesday, April 28, 2020 at 7:14 PM 
To: "jenny.sawyer@louisville.edu" <jenny.sawyer@louisville.edu>, Beth Boehm 
<beth.boehm@louisville.edu>, "ann.willey@louisville.edu" <ann.willey@louisville.edu>, 
"m.mardis@louisville.edu" <m.mardis@louisville.edu>, "Gardner,Kevin" <kevin.gardner@louisville.edu>, 
"Begany,James T" <jim.begany@louisville.edu>, "Bressoud,Phillip F." <phillip.bressoud@louisville.edu>, 
"Assudani,Rashmi" <rashmi.assudani@louisville.edu> 
Subject: Will you continue to function as a Coordinating Committee for the Fall Pivot? 
 
 
I am hoping that you will all agree to serve as the coordinating committee for the “Pivot to Fall” scenario 
planning groups.  Yesterday, I charged a group of associate deans and faculty that Beth W and I will chair 
with planning for the delivery of academic programs.  I know Michael Mardis has started meeting with 
housing and dining folks for the student services piece, and I’d like Phil and Kevin to continue working 
with their people on the health and safety issue surrounding a restart:  Mark Watkins will also join us to 
oversee operational issues, Rehan Khan will be added to oversee IT.  
 
I have participated in an ACC meeting of the provosts regarding starting the semester again, and concerns 
range from ensuring social distancing while opening up research labs, academic delivery of academic 
programs, “creative calendaring,” population-based interventions as well as focused, case-based 
interventions for those with added risk to address faculty and staff concerns about returning to campus.  I 
will provide a list of concerns from various groups I meet with to our cardbox.   
 
I’ll be forwarding in a minute the letter Karen sent from me to the academic planning group, along with 
the two attachments.  I’m also collecting items for a CardBox for us, most of which came from the 
Chronicle.  If you have others, please send them to Karen and she will make sure they get added.   
 
Thanks.   
 
 
Best, Beth 
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